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 Date: April 1, 2022 

 

 To: Coordinated Care Organizations 

  

 From:  Dave Inbody, CCO Operations Manager  

 

 Subject:  VBP Reporting Measures form 

 

This communication is notice of the Oregon Health Authority’s (OHA) decision to waive the following 

requirement in the Contract Year (CY) 2022 coordinated care organization (CCO) contracts: 

 

• Exhibit H, Section 5: Paragraph a. describes the requirement for the CCO to submit the Value 

Based Payment (VBP) Reporting Measures form to describe its VBP arrangements prospectively 

for the upcoming Contract Year (2023). The CY 2022 due date for this form is October 7, 2022. 

 

OHA hereby waives the CY 2022 requirement to submit the VBP Reporting Measures form as set 

forth in the contract section cited above. This waiver does not relieve the CCO of any other requirement 

relating to Value Based Payments described in the CCO contract. 

 

Please note that OHA is retiring use of the VBP Reporting Measures form and will remove it from the CCO 

contract effective for CY 2023. 

 

Questions? 

If you have questions about this communication, please contact Cheryl Henning, CCO Contracts 

Administrator, at Cheryl.L.Henning@dhsoha.state.or.us. 

 

Thank you for your continued support of the Oregon Health Plan (OHP) and the services you provide to 

OHP members. 

 

mailto:Cheryl.L.Henning@dhsoha.state.or.us

